
 

 

2020 HNA 
 

NOTICE OF ELECTIONS 

 
The Hawaii Nurses’ Association OPEIU Local 50 is conducting an election of its 
President, Vice-President, Treasurer, Secretary, Trustees and Executive Board.  Newly 
elected Officers, Trustees and Executive Board members will take office in January 
2021 for a three-year term. 
 
All active members in Good Standing may vote in this election. 
 
HNA has contracted with Merriman River Group to provide US Postal mail balloting. 
 
The voting period will begin on November 10, 2020.  If you do not receive a ballot by 
November 20th, please call 1-877-324-7655.  Ballot requests can be made until 
December 8th.  Ballots will be counted at 5:00 pm on December 10th. 
 
Results shall be announced and posted on HNA’s website as soon as possible following 
the ballot count. 
 
Members can go to the HNA website at www.hawaiinurses.org.  Candidate profiles and 
other election details will be available on the HNA website under the election tab.   
 
If you have any questions, please email hnaelection2020@hinurse.org, or a phone 
message may be left at the HNA office at (808) 531-1628. 
 
 

http://www.hawaiinurses.org/

